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27 January 2017 

 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
 
This is Greg Norton, Principal (Acting) of Loch Lomond School, here with a few announcements 
regarding upcoming events at your school for the week of Jan. 30th – Feb. 3rd.  
 
The Children’s Wish Foundation of Canada is hosting a Princess Tea and Superhero Party on March 26th 
at the Trade and Convention Centre. Tickets are $40.00 each and if you would like more information 
please visit nb.princessteapartycanada.ca or request a flyer from the school administrative office.  
 
Monday, January 30th there will be a Grade 4 Presentation delivered by the Department of Natural 
Recourses. The presentation, “Help NB Kids Get Involved in our Natural Wealth” aims to foster positive 
attitudes toward natural resources in NB. The program also demonstrates the different ways that 
children themselves can become managers of NB wealth by making responsible and conservation 
minded decisions. 
 
Tuesday, January 31st Grade 5 students will be participating in week three of the ten week D.A.R.E. 
program. This drug abuse resistance education course is delivered by a police officer form the Saint John 
Police Force. For more information please contact your child’s teacher. 
 
There will be a popcorn sale on Wednesday, February 1st. Popcorn order forms will be sent home prior 
to the sale for those students who want a healthy snack.   
 

Wednesday, Feb. 1st students who have submitted consent forms will receive their regular fluoride 
treatment to help keep that smile strong and bright! 

Wednesday, Feb. 1st @ 6:30 p.m. the Loch Lomond PSSC will meet for its monthly meeting. New 
members are always encouraged and for more information please contact the school administrative 
office or visit the school website under the PSSC drop-down menu.  
 
For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
website or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the 
before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your 
feedback on how to make our school a better place to learn and visit! 
 
 
Yours in Education, 
Greg Norton 

Principal (Acting) 


